
 
Trash is picked up on Wednesday starting at 6:30am. You must use their 
containers as the trucks pick-up the barrels without humans.  
Our trash will be picked up on Wednesday as it always has. You can call Twin 
Bridges directly at 518-267-3400 or the Village office at 518-895-2199 if you have 
any questions. You can visit the Twin Bridges website at 
https://twinbridgeswasteandrecycling.com/contact/ 
 

Here is some information:  
Container Do’s  

• • Keep containers on a hard, level surface clear of snow and landscaping and no more than 
6” from the curb.  

• • Please allow containers a 3-foot perimeter of clearance from obstructions such as park cars, 
trees, mailboxes, and utility poles. There must also be a 15-foot overhead clearance from any low 
hanging tree branches or power line.  

• • If you have more than one cart at the curb, please set them side by side with at least 3-foot 
clearance in between, do not block the sidewalk.  
 
How do I get rid of paint cans?  

• • Wet Paint is not allowed in the trash. Paint needs to be dried out. There are two ways you 
can accomplish this:  

• • Take cover off the paint can and add kitty litter. Let sit until dry and hard. Make sure to keep 
cans out of the reach of children.  

• • They sell a hardener at Home Depot or Lowe's. When added to wet paint, it will dry and 
harden the paint in less than 30 minutes. Brand names are Krud Kutter at Lowe's and HomexPaint 
Hardner at Home Depot or Wal-Mart  
 
What do I do with larger items?  

We pick up large, bulky item on a set day each week. Call our office to find out the charge and 
schedule your pickup. All prices are subject to change upon seeing the actual items. Sometimes 
people tend to understate what they have. Price increase will need to be okayed by the homeowner.  
 
Do you pick-up yard waste?  

Yard Waste is picked up by the Town of Duanesburg,  Check for dates on the Events 
Calendar. 
 
When is it best to place my trash/recycling out?  

The BEST is always the night before. If you are not able to do this, then do it for the first couple 

weeks until you become familiar with our schedule of pickup. Our truck drivers are instructed to run 

their routes the same way each and every week. This allows us, generally, to be able to be close to 

the same time every week. 


